








So Party policy on the FBI is this: DO NOT TALK TO THEM UNDER ANY CIRCUMSTANCE. Instead, politely refer th to
National Headquarters, and report any such approaches to Arlington immediately. I they have any legitimate question, they don’t
have to sneak around pestering our people or trying to intimidate them. They know where we’re located, and they can submit
their questions to us directly.

IMPORTANT: All comrades should remember that there is no law against refusing to talk to the FBI. But there is a U.S. ..atute
making it a crime punishable by up {o five yearsin jail and $10,000 fine to give false. misleading or incomplete information to federal
agents, whether officially, unofficially or in private conversation. If any agents decide to get you by claiming that you gave them
false, misleading or incomplete information—you’re in trouble! The best way to avoid such a predicament is to simply refuse to
discuss anything with them—not even the time of day.

Some Guidelines as to Selling the Party Newspaper
Issue No. 44 October—73 of WHITE POWER is off the press and in the mail to all subscribers.

Apart from the facts and information Members and supporters get from WHITE POWER, they can earn extra money and make
new contacts selling the Party newspaper. Each and every National Socialist should make it his personal responsibility to sell
(and not merely ‘distribute’ or pass out) a certain bulk quantity each month. These can be sold on weekends door-to-door, at
shopping centers, and especially can be hawked on busy street corners in large quantities in a short afternoon.

Remember, WHITE POWER is an effective and complete propaganda kit in itself. It is unsurpassed in quality, and is the only ef-
fective alternative to the lie-papers put out by the rotten Communist-Capitalist system destroying America and our race. And this
timely organ is put to the best possible use and advantage when sold, rather than given away, since the person who’s willing to part
with 25¢ to find out what we have to say is certain to be more receptive than an individual who just takes a copy to be polite. In
fact, it is the responsibility of every National Socialist to make our message known to the growing multitudes of racial comrades
“‘turned off™ to the lies, treason, and genocide of the Judeo-liberal system.

In order to make the circulation of WHITE POWER wider than ever, the Party is prepared to ship Members and Official Supporters
in good standing any reasonable number of newspapers on consignment for sales in their cities each month at press time. All Party
comrades requesting this procedure should always pay the bulk rate and postage charges (10 percent) each month before the next
shipment is made. Consignment shipping of the Party newspaper will eliminate the impasse of individuals who ‘can’t afford’ to
order bulk quantities for their communities. Those who do not have funds immediately available for large purchases can receive
shipments and pay for them after they have sold the papers on the streets and door-to-door. It will also be possible for them to
make a small profit for either sustaining their own expenses, making a needed contribution ot the Party, or channeling their funds
to meet the expanding needs of their local unit.

Of course, street sales do involve a certain amount of risk. But the same risk doesn’t seem to frighten Black Panthers, who are
REQUIRED to sell 50 copies of their newspaper EACH WEEK just to retain their membership. Nor is the risk too great for )
members of the Socialist Worker’s Party, who sold TEN THOUSAND copies of their June 1 “Militant” on the streets. So is the risk
too great for us National Socialists?

Any individual in a probationary status (Probationary Member, NSYM, ST) can’t afford under any circumstances to be a slacker
in this activity—nor can anyone who wishes to retain membership in the Party, NSYM or ST. Don’t drag your feet! Order bulk
quantities for street sales each month, starting foday! Bulk order rates are: 10 copies for $1.50, 100 copies for $10, 500 copies
for $35, 1000 copies for $55. On the orders of 500 copies or more there is a shipping.charge on delivery.

All comrades are urged to continue their distributions of free WHITE POWER newspaper in the future as they have done in the
past, though they should make a point to sell a certain number every month.

WHERE THE ACTION IS!

9 November — On the occasion of the 50th anniversary of the Munich Revolt of 1923 in which 16 comrades
gave their lives for our sacred Cause, National Socialists everywhere will be paying tribute to these martyrs of
the Movement in appropriate observances in cities and communities across the North American continent.

8 December — An afternoon-long ““Free Rudolf Hess” vigil will be held in many cities across the United States
to demand the release of Rudolf Hess. Local leaders will receive notice shortly from the Organizational Secret-
ary on how to conduct the vigil.

22-24 December — A round-the-clock “Free Rudolf Hess” vigil will be held in the nation’s capital. All com-
rades on the East Coast should contact National Headquarters to inform us as to which day or days you will be
able to help on this very important occasion. This event will last 72 hours straight up through Christmas

eve.

National Headquarters will hold its annual Yulefest on the evening of the 22 December. All comrades attend-
ing the Hess vigil will be welcome.

ISSUED BY NSWPP NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS AT 2507 NORTH
FRANKLIN ROAD, ARLINGTON, V.A. PHONE (703) 524-2175.



